

Minutes - June 5th 1930  
Meeting at Dept. - July 17th 1930 - 8.30

9. Group Fund lack

South Hampton	-	not present	-
Gas Dale	-	" " "	-
Doylestown	-	Ursula	- good
Society Field	-	Harry P.	- good
North East	-	not present	-
W Penn	-	not present	-
Coop. Man.	-	Pat P.	- needs supp
Collingville	-	Bob B.	- good
Primary sur.	-	Jim H.	- suppos
Togon	-	not present	-
North East Regiment	-	W. J. Young	- pretty good
Winnore	-	Cindy	-

10 Collection --

11 Chairpersons Report

A. Z. Com. - Not present

~~NA. The meeting list was complete~~

~~1. Each of the groups~~

~~send a list of each NA~~

~~meeting and the reports~~

these are sums

that each group will get

that will be an accurate

record of what goes on

meeting started at 5:00  
with the ~~main~~ - ~~group~~

15. ~~Chris~~ report not present.  
1. ~~Planning~~ report not present.  
old box - 2.15  
new box - 1.50

Harry F made a motion for  
the ~~action~~ + 0.05  
by Harry F. passed  
motion to pay that line  
\$4.00  
time 9:30 P.M.

new meeting in daguerre  
alternating sending a lot  
of lot  
call your actions lot  
WFL 5.2

Will be making a pot  
FLASH on Kyo TV  
WFB will be on soon.  
trying for the source  
take show the night  
WYSP - WMMR - WPH

NA Area Service Committee      July 11, 1976      Philadelphia

The meeting was called to order at 2:10

The minutes of the June Intergroup were read and passed as read.

The usual business format was put aside due to the need to elect new officers. Chairperson, Cochairperson, Secretary, Cosecretary, Public Relations Chairperson, Steering Committee chairperson.

The nominees for chairperson were Brian T. and Sharon T. Motion was made to close nominations for chairperson. Brian T. was elected new chairperson.

Stan B. was nominated for cochairperson. With no other nominations, Stan was voted in as co chairperson.

The nominations for secretary were Ron B. and Sharon T. The nominations were closed and Ron B. was elected new secretary. Sharon T. was voted in as co secretary; but she later resigned. Rich of Southampton was elected as co secretary.

The motion was made that the elections be closed. It was seconded and passed.

Since there were no nominations or volunteers for Public relations or steering committee; both elections were postponed until the August Area Service Committee. ✕

**OLD BUSINESS:**

Jim H. made the motion to drop the toll free phone #. The vote was taken with 8 in favor and two opposed.

Jim H. read the report of the NA tree committee with a list of suggestions. The suggestions were given to each delegate. There was a lengthy discussion on the suggestions.

JIM H., Ron B., and Bill A., volunteered to go to different meetings to help in understanding the suggestions of the tree committee.

Jim H. pointed out a correction in point 40 on list of suggestions. It should be changed to September instead of August.

Jim H. made the motion that in August we meet at one thirty for the purpose of finding out which area service committee each group belongs to and make appropriate elections.

Micky made suggestion that the tree committee meet once more to determine what to do with the treasury at the time of dividing into three area service committee. Jim H said that the tree committee would meet at 1716 Loney St. on July 25 at 6:30.

Due to new information Jim H. made the motion that the N.E. group be put back on the meeting list. This motion was seconded and passed.

Gripe Session:

Dave C. mentioned his disappointment with intergroup. He had asked for help and support and intergroup did not come through in his opinion.

Ron B. mentioned that the dance in Doylestown was cancelled due to a lack of support on the group level.

Group Feedback:

Logan: doing well needs support

Rox-Man. doing good needs support.

Southampton: doing good- trouble meeting rent.

Primary Pur.: doing good, trying to get chalk talk soon.

Doylestown: needs lot of support

Mt. Penn: holding our own support needed.

N.E. Regional doing good (10 people at each mtg.)

needs speakers. call Cindy 1-717-655-3355

Treasury Report: June Balance .50

Donations and contributions 47.46

total 47.96

July Balance after bills 7.42

Literature Committee Report:

\$18.00 taken in from 50-50. will be used for literature.  
needs correct address on each group for meeting list.

Meeting was closed at 5:50 with the Lord's Prayer.